
 
 
 
Year11/as 
March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
During the course of the year, a committee of Year 11 students have been working hard to put 
together a Leavers’ Yearbook to serve as a memento of the five years here at Wildern School. I 
am pleased to announce that these Yearbooks are now available to order.  
 
Leavers’ Yearbooks will be professionally printed and bound in a hard back cover. They will cost 
£17 and will be available to all Year 11 students.  If you wish to order one payment can be made 
securely by credit or debit card via the website www.parentpay.com using your parent login.  
 
The deadline for the Yearbook order is Tuesday 30th April 2024. Due to the size of the order, no 
additional numbers can be taken after this date. Please note that your order is non-exchangeable 
or refundable.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs E Fearon 
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 11 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Every Student Matters, Every Moment Counts 
 
 


